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E-MAIL 

 

TO:   ALSC MEMBERS & ALTERNATES & INTERESTED PARTIES 

 

FROM:  DAVID E. KRETSCHMANN 

 

DATE:  FEBRUARY 8, 2022 

 

SUBJECT:  PLIB MILL # OF CONCERN 

 

 

The American Lumber Standard Committee (ALSC) has been made aware of a particular PLIB 

mill # of Concern.     The Pacific Lumber Inspection Bureau has indicated that some PLIB and 

WCLIB trademarked logos with the mill identification number “Mill 10” have been 

discontinued. An example of two such stamps are shown in the photographs below. 

   

Grade stamps with this mill number are no longer valid and should not be observed on material 

stamped after February 1, 2022. If these stamps are observed on newly stamped lumber at a 

jobsite, we ask that the PLIB office be notified immediately by phoning (253) 835-3344 or 

emailing jfantozzi@plib.org . 

 


